Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, EG. 3

30th April, 1921.

Dear 8ir,

With reference to Mr.Murray's First Entry Report
No0.62151 on the Se3.°HARY NICK¥RSON®, I shall be glad if he
will be good enough to state whether the main deck sheerstrake
is increased in thickness at the break as approved, and
whether he is correct in reporting the butis of the main deck
as double riveted.

Mr .Murray should also state whether the web frame
face angles are as approved, and whether the peak tanks have
been tested as required .

1 am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

secretary -
The Secretary,

LIVEREOOL.
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